
The week ahead 
Monday 18th March 

F2/Y1/Y2 visit Wentworth Garden Centre 

Gospel Assembly Y3 2:45 Everyone welcome to attend 

Pancake sponsor money to be returned by today please 

Tuesday 19th March 

Y2 After school Library club3:15-4pm (Collect from the library 4pm) 

Wednesday 20th March 

Toddler Group 9-10:30am 

After school Y6 SATS Booster session 3:15-4:30pm-Each week 

Y1 Games club 3:15-4:15(registered children only) 

Thursday 21st March 

Year 3 Music lessons 

Parents Evening-Note no after school club today 

Friday 22nd March 

Y4 Bike checks 

Class Led Gospel Assemblies 

Each class takes a turn at leading our Gospel assemblies on Monday afternoons 

at 2:45pm. You are always welcome to join with us.  

 

Monday 18th March   Year 3 

Monday 25th March    Year 5 

 

Values Awards 

Each week, Key Stage 2 children are nominated by their peers for a 

values award. This week’s good examples were… 

Year 3: Grace Martin - hope 

Year 4: Oliver Smith - forgiveness 

Year 5: Aisling Senior - respect 

Year 6: Nikole Kleba – forgiveness 

Congratulations to Lilia Yeardley, Tyler Weekes and Summer Jackson 

who have earned their enamel house badge this week! 

 

Jess Cup 
The Jess Cup is awarded each week to a pupil who demonstrates impeccable 

behaviour and makes a good contribution to school life. Last week’s winner of 

the Jess Cup was Grace Wilson. Congratulations, Grace! 

 

 Y3/4 Hot Shots Basketball final 

Congratulations to our Y3/4 Basketball team who came 4th in the 

Rotherham schools final at Winterhill yesterday 

Our Lady and St Joseph’s 

Catholic Primary School 
Email:olasj@rotherham.school 

Website: http://www.ourlady-

stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 

Twitter account follow us on :@olasjprimary 

Telephone : (01709) 760084 

Head teacher: Mrs H McLaughlin 

Chair of Governors: Mr M Janvier 

 

Friday 15th March 2019 

 

 

Mrs Craigie 

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Craigie. She has made 

a wonderful contribution to school life in her time here and will be hugely 

missed. We wish her all the very best for the future. 

 

Friday 22nd March 

Mr Gouldin will be checking Y4’s children’s bikes in preparation for 

learn to ride day and the Kingswood visit. Please bring bikes round to the 

bike shelter behind the hall in the morning 

 

Parents’ Evening  
Parents’ evening is next Thursday 21st March. Please make an appointment with 

the school office if you have not already done so. 

 

Wentworth Music Festival Saturday 15th June  

Schools in Rotherham have been offered a reduced price on tickets for the 

Wentworth Music Festival, tickets are available to buy online at £45 for 

adults and £10 for children (under 14) under 4’s are free. Normally £50 

for adults and £11.20 for children. To book online you must quote the 

code OLSJ –sales@wentworthmusicfestival.co.uk 

The tickets will also be hand delivered to your door which is a further 

saving on postage and packing. 

 

 

 



Attendance- last week  
F2 Y1  Y2  Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

89.6% 98% 98.3% 100% 97.5% 98.7% 97.1% 

Congratulations to Y3 100% Well done. Whole school Target attendance 96% 

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 29th March Y5 Visit to EIS 

Monday 1st April School meals increase to £2.10 per day 

Wednesday 3rd April Y4 start Swimming lessons 

Thursday 4th April Y4 learn to ride 

Tuesday 9th April St Pius Movement Evening-Further details to 

follow 

Thursday 11th April Music Extravaganza at Wath library  

Friday 12th April Last day of school –school holiday 

  

Monday 29th April  Return to school after school holiday  

Y4 Residential visit to Kingswood  

Bedrock Y4,5,6 

The Bedrock website has been updated and the new address is: 

https://app.bedrocklearning.org/ 

Why not help your child to make even greater progress by logging on to 

see how they are getting on? You will be able see the vocabulary your 

child is learning, which we encourage you to use in conversation at home. 

As each post-test is completed, data will appear in the dashboard. You can 

create your own account now 

 Step 1: Visit https://app.bedrocklearning.org. 

 

Step 2: Click on the ‘Parent/Teacher’ tab. 

Step 3: Complete the parent sign up sheet and enter the codes provided to 

you by the school and create an account. 

Step 4: Check your email for your password, and then log in. Be sure to 

check your junk folder if no email arrives. 

Head lice  

There have been cases of head lice reported in school. We recommend 

that you make a routine check of your child for head lice, and treat any 

nits or eggs that you find.   

Next Week’s Dinner menu-New Menu’s start after Easter 

 
Week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red Hot Dog  Chicken 

Enchilada 

Savoury 

Mince & 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Roast 

Chicken 

with Sage & 

Onion 

Stuffing 

Fish Fingers 

Yellow Cheese Plait Quorn 

Bolognaise 

Cheese & 

Tomato 

Pizza 

Quorn Slice Vegetable 

Lasagne 

Green Jacket Potato with a selection of fillings 

Blue-

Sandwich  

Tuna 

Mayonnaise 

Sandwich 

Cheese 

Sandwich 

Ham 

Sandwich 

Turkey 

Sandwich 

Egg 

Mayonnaise 

Sandwich 

 Sliced 

Potatoes 

Diced 

Potatoes 

Garlic 

Bread 

Potato 

Wedges 

Creamed 

Potatoes  

Roast & 

Creamed 

Potatoes 

Chips 

 Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

 Treacle 

Sponge & 

Custard 

 

Ice Cream & 

Fruit 

Lemon 

Drizzle 

Cake 

 

Fruit Jelly 

Chocolate 

Crunch 

 

Strawberry 

Mousse 

Roly Poly & 

Custard 

 

Bun & Juice 

Iced Sponge 

& Custard 

 

Cookie & 

Milk 

 

Special Dinners 

Poppy Whitmore, Jenson Butcher, Rome Warrior, Ffion Jones, Miska 

Maliklova, Jessica Hubery, Aisling Senior and Maisy Probert 

 

Reminder-School meal charges from 1st April 2019- Price increase 
Unfortunately the living wages cost, food price rises and increases in transport 

costs have resulted in a requirement to increase the charge to for a meal by 5p to 

£2.10 from 1st April 2019.We believe this price still represents exceptional value 

for a healthy two course freshly prepared meal.  

 

Please ensure that on a Monday morning your child’s dinner money is sent in a 

named envelope and given to your child to hand in to their teacher.  Any change 

will be sent back to your child on the same day.  Please avoid calling into the 

office to pay dinner/trip money.  


